[bookmark: _GoBack]Hello students, parents, staff members, and community members, it is great to be here!  
I am most pleased to serve as your PK-12 Principal/Superintendent for the Kim School District.  I look forward to meeting each of you.  I come to you from the State of Wisconsin with 15 years of experience as a school district administrator and principal, 12 years as a school counselor, and 6 years as a teacher.    I also have coached a variety of sports and activities.  I have been a student all my life, a life-long learner who believes that we are all learners and can learn from one another; and we are also teachers, as we can teach others as well.  Learning is life.
Please know that I have an open-door policy and I welcome your input and critical feedback.  I am approachable and appreciate your input.  I look forward to meeting and getting to know everyone.  Thank you all for this opportunity to serve you.
Paul E. Blanford 
